
 

Thank you for supporting our gala – what a great day it was despite the rain! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Congratulations to Alexis MacIness who won the 
Scooter Lock Up.  Enjoy your new ride! 

 

Thank you to all our sponsors: 
A1 Homes, Placemakers 
SWT Builders 
Brackenridge Country 
Retreat/Spa 

Hippopotamus Restaurant 
James Cook Hotel 
Coast Kitchen Catering 
Paula’s Home and Living 

Brunch and Burger 
Metafit Kapiti 
Jump,DazPT 

Duo Photography 
All About Light Photography 
A Grade Automotive 
Global Shoes 
Bedlam Hair Design  
BNZ Bank 
Kapiti Learn to Swim 

Coastlands Aquatics Centre 
Animates, Farrah Wraps 
Vaughano’s Diesel 
Kapiti Gymnastics Club 
Highway Vehicle Recovery 
Skids Kenakena 

China Beach 

Kapiti Learn to Swim 
Gus Evans Nursery 

Big Mac Slabs 
ANZ Bank 
Whittakers Chocolate 
Blairs Auto Electrical 
Shoreline Cinemas 
Karolina Stus Photography 

Allan Shaw Carrying Co Ltd 
Stratford Electrical 
Coastlands Shopping Centre 
Spectrum Collision Repair 
TW1 Traffic Management 
Michael Hill Jewellers 
FM Plumbing and Drainage 

Kapiti Pak N Save 
Goodmans, Zip Plumbing 

Interislander, Max Trask 
Brentwood Transport 
Capital City Hiabs 
Banks Crane Hire 

Kenakena 4 Square 
Fishermans Table 
Wakefield’s Lawyers 
House of Sound 
C&C Plumbing 
Sue’s Fresh, CR Transport 
TyreFirst Waikanae 

M&M Butchery 
Doug Palmer (Harcourts) 
Kapiti Chocolate Factory 
Fizz Bang  
Super Hero Donuts 
 

Talent Quest 
 What amazing talent we have at our school!  Nine acts entertained us with dance, 
comedy, music and singing at the Talent Quest final.  They all did themselves 
proud.  Thanks to our judges Cohen Holloway, Samantha James and Nick Ward.  
The winners, chosen by our independent judges, were: 

 1st Place   Mason O'Connell 
 2nd Place  Solomon Bolton-Smithson 

 3rd Place  Regan Fraser 

 

Gala Raffle    

Thank you to all the families that have returned their raffle tickets so 
far.  We only have 4 weeks to go before the raffle will be drawn so 

keep up the selling.  .  If you would like more tickets to sell 
please email Sandy on sandys@pbs.school.nz and please send 
back your sold tickets. 

Remember there are family movie vouchers up for grabs to the 4 
families that have sold the most tickets.   

 

What a great day we had on Saturday for our Spring Gala despite 
the rain.  The food was tasty, the activities were fun and the 
entertainment engaging. 
 
Thank you to all our sponsors who donated to our gala, your 
donations were very much appreciated. 
 
What a hard-working gala committee we have.  Thank you so 
much to; Sharleen MacIness, Samara Shaw, Nikki Bradley,  Nicky 
Holden, Fiona Turner, Jing Zhou, Kylie Morrell, Carlene Chester, 
Vanessa Kellogg, Connie Murphy,  who spent months planning and 
organising to make the gala such a fun day. 
 
Thank you to our school families who baked cakes, made mystery 
jars and volunteered time on the day.  We value your support. 
 
And finally, thanks to everyone who came along to the gala, we 
hope you enjoyed yourselves! 
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